
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council

Date: 2/27/2025 4:18:20 PM
Subject: Mayor & Council Invitation: CMHC Media event and copper plate ceremony (March 7 at 2 

pm)

Dear Mayor and Council,

 

On behalf of CMHC (Canada Mortgage and Housing Corporation), we are inviting you to attend a 
groundbreaking event and Indigenous copper plate ceremony on Friday, March 7 from 2 pm to 3 pm 
for 172-unit, non-market housing development at 405 Jackson Avenue (Jackson Avenue and E. 
Hastings Street).

 

We recognize that some of you are attending another event at this time.

Council approved an $1.8 million CHIP grant to ALT (Aboriginal Land Trust) Jackson Housing Society 
towards the construction. This was done through the City’s Stream 2 CHIP grant program, targeting 
housing projects that provide deep levels of affordability and are receiving operating subsidies 
through senior government programs such as CHF. This included a contribution of $25K per unit 
towards the 56 units renting at shelter rates, and $10K per unit towards the 40 units at or below the 
Housing Income Limits. The grant was disbursed in early 2025.

 
Date:                  Friday, March 7, 2025
Time:                  2 pm to 3 pm
Address:            405 Jackson Avenue, Vancouver

 

Please RSVP to: angela.mackenzie@vancouver.ca by Wednesday, March 5, 2025.

 

Best,

Paul

 

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver

paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 



 

 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm 
(Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.

 

 

 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 




